
 

S.L.O. Flyers meeting 2/12/11.  Meeting brought to order by Pres. Tony Gallo at 9:am.  Members present President 

Tony Gallo, Vice President Andy Brennan, Secretary Daryl Riekki, Gene Kenner, Mike Rittenhouse, Matthew Easton, 

Mark Compton, Wade Akle, Paul Genshaw, Don Rogers and Scot Sneed.  Guest Jim Tobias was introduced. 

     Treasurer's report was read by Pres. Gallo as Bill Lander could not make the meeting due to health issues.  The clubs 

extra rider mower has been sold.  Topics discussed were Sail Planes following a thermal cannot cross over the pits, this 

also includes powered planes as stated in the A.M.A. safety rules.  Pilots flying sail planes from the winch area after 

launch must leave the area and pilot their planes from the pilots station e.g. safe zone.  Communication between sail-

plane and powered plane pilots when both are flying. Gene Kenner mentioned a safety hazard if a pilot had to keep an 

eye on his sail plane and walk to the safe zone at the same time.  Gene also mentioned they could try one man at the 

winch, and the pilot staying at the safe zone during launch. 

     Maintenance of the road to the field is on hold.  Changing lock combination next month.  Meeting adjourned at 9:45 

a.m. 2/12/11 

minutes submitted by Daryl Riekki, secretary     

 


